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Comments: To Whom it May Concern.

 

I am writing to make clear my objection to the proposed Holland Lake Lodge expansion. The impact on the lake

and the surrounding environment would be disasterous. There is no need for a resort of this size on public

property. The historic buildings should not be demolished, but rather placed on a a historic registrar. The massive

trees, 200 of which would be lost, should not be cut down. FIber optics installation? GIve me a break. Let the

people who need that stay in Park CIty. It is clear to me that by winterizing these buildings there are bigger plans

in store, none of which should be approved.

 

This new resort significantly expands the footprint/land usage of the current lodge and buildings. It most definitely

will impact the area, wildlife habitat, and the lake more than the existing resort does. There will be more sewer

and water use. There will be more traffic on area roads. There will be more foot traffic on trails and in the

permitted area. There will be fewer trees. There will be more noise. There will be disruption to wildlife corridors

and habitat. There will be more conflict between humans and wildlife. At the very least there should be an honest

and transparent environmental impact statement. 

 

Mr. Steele, you work for the people of this state, not the Utah developers that plan to change what we hold dear.

Please hear us and listen.

 

Sincerely in oppostion,

Jen Croskrey


